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  The Evangelical Lutheran Church of St. John

                      N1916 Church Road

            Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157-9673

        Pastor Sargent 920-228-1061
05/15/2020

Dear members of St. John, 

The Wisconsin Supreme Court struck down the Stay at Home Order on Wednesday.  Does this mean we are able to gather for worship again?  This is a very important question. 
We need to prepare properly for the next steps.  Even though the Stay at Home Order is lifted, it does not mean the virus and its effects are gone. For this reason, we have scheduled an Elders meeting for this Saturday.  We will come up with guidelines on how to begin worshiping in our Sanctuary safely.  After consulting with the WELS Synod officials and area congregations, I have recommended that we still have the Livestream Service this Sunday.   The recommendations and guidelines from that meeting will be announced after the Livestream service on Sunday.  A letter will also be sent to all congregation members.
It is important for us to be prepared and apply guidelines for in person worship services, in keeping with the safety concerns for our members and the community.  We will seek to always honor God and give Him the praise He deserves. 
We ask the Lord for His guidance and wisdom as we take these next steps.

 Pastor Sargent
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I rejoiced with those who said to me,

“Let us go to the house of the Lord.”

Psalm 122:1

